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From: Helen Lac <helen.h.lac@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 3 September 2021 8:52 AM
To: Enquiries
Subject: Material change of use - helicopter pad and pilot accommodation at Mowbray/Yule

Point

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I'm an owner/occupier at Mowbray. I seek to object to the proposal for a helicopter pad and pilot accommodation 
on the following grounds: 

 

- it will significantly change the rural and residential feel of Mowbray and surrounding areas, inc Oak Beach 

- children and families regularly frequent Yule Point for recreational purposes  

- noise will become unprecedented 

- it's unnecessary given there is already a helipad in Port Douglas and an airfield just outside of Port Douglas, less 
than 10km from the proposed site. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind regards 

Helen 

 


